
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: DISTRICT CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT PLAN PRESENTATION  

 
DATE: May 18, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mrs. Erin Wilkerson, DCIT Member, will present an executive summary of the changes to 
the District Continuous Improvement Plan, which is set in Board Policy, to be presented to 
the Board of Trustees for approval in June of each year. 
 

*************** 
 

No action required at this time. 
 

*************** 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


